
 
 

 

 

2nd December, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phirozen Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001, 
Maharashtra 
   
REF: SCRIP CODE: 530449 
 
Sub: Intimation for update on Appointment of Mr. Kailash Lal Agrawal as Independent 
Director 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
We refer to our earlier intimation dated 13th November 2024, wherein we informed the 
exchange about the approval and taking on record of the appointment of Mr. Kailash Lal 
Agrawal as an Additional Director (Independent) on the Board of Directors of the Company, 
effective from 2nd December 2024, based on the recommendation of the Nomination & 
Remuneration Committee. 

We wish to inform you that the appointment of Mr. Kailash Lal Agrawal as an Independent 
Director could not be completed as scheduled, due to the unavailability of his Director 
Identification Number (DIN). The appointment will be completed in the near future once the 
necessary formalities are completed. 
 
Kindly take the above mentioned information on record. 
 
Thanking you,  
Yours faithfully, 
FOR RUNGTA IRRIGATION LIMITED 
 
 

 
Shruti Rungta  
Executive Director 
DIN: 00229045 
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